
PROJECT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 

The City of Cupertino wishes to acknowlege the California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery 

(CalRecycle) for helping to fund our 2017 Pavement Maintenance Projects.  In 2016, the City received a grant 

through CalRrecycles’ Rubberized Pavement Grant Program.  Funds were allocated to projects listed below. 

 

2017 Pavement Maintenance Phase 2 
 

The project placed 51,661 square yards of rubberized chip seal on streets listed below: 

 

Street Name From To 

N Stelling Rd Stevens Creek Blvd I-280 

Anton Way Alves Dr Stevens Creek Blvd 

Alves Dr Stelling Rd Anton Way 

Millard Ln Mary Ave E End 

Sunrise Dr Western Dr De Anza Blvd 

Gillick Way Martinwood Way Clifden Way 

Miner Pl Lazaneo Dr N End 

Miner Pl Lazaneo Dr S End 

Parlett Pl  Lazaneo Dr N End 

Parlett Pl Lazaneo Dr S End 

Virginia Swan Pl Lazaneo Dr  N End 

Meadowview Ln Mann Dr W End 

Regnart Canyon Rd Regnart Rd N End 

 

2017 Pavement Maintenance Phase 3 

 

The project placed 9,202 tons of rubberized asphalt overlay on streets listed below: 

 

Street Name From To 

WB Stevens Creek Blvd E City Limit Perimeter Rd 

EB Stevens Creek Blvd Miller Ave E City Limit 

De Anza Blvd Stevens Creek Blvd Bollinger Rd 

SB De Anza Blvd Rainbow Dr Prospect Rd 

Wolfe Rd Stevens Creek Blvd 600’ N or Stevens Creek Blvd 

 

Collectively, these projects diverted 26,348 waste tires generated in the state of California. 

 

 


